

E9-1-11 21-22 MH

Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

1. A. craft B. carve C. aware D. cast
2. A. surface B. drumhead C. multicultural D. frustrated
3. A. delighted B. helpline C. advice D. decision

Choose the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.

4. A. fabulous B. workshop C. lacquerware D. determine
5. A. adolescence B. environment C. metropolitan D. multicultural
6. A. event B. craftsmen C. market D. local

Choose the best answer

7. The traditional craft has been.....from generation to generation.
A. passed down B. passed by C. passed with D. passed
8. They canceled their trip to Bat Trang villagethe weather was bad.
A. so that B. although C. because D. in order to
9. The film was _____ than I had expected.
A. as entertaining B. most entertaining C. more entertaining D. entertaining
10. I am not sureto solve this problem.
A. how B. what C. who D. by whom
11. I wish my parents _____ themselves in my shoes
A. can put B. could put C. put D. will put
12. I wish my parents could put themselves in my _____
A. shoes B. bags C. blanket D. heart
13. The children in my village used to go _____, even in winter. Now they all have shoes.

- A. on foot B. bare-footed C. playing around D. played around
14. The students usedfootball in that stadium, but now they don't.
- A. played B. play C. playing D. to play
- 15.They wish theya new house.
- A. have B. has C. to have D. had
- 16.Do you know who's _____ his pottery workshop?
- A. bringing out B. taking over C. passing down D. turning down
- 17.My father wants me to get the_____ score in the exam.
- A. high B. higher C. highest D. as high as
- 18.My father _____ to work when he was younger.
- A. used to walk B. walks C. is walking D. was walking
- 19.How many of leaves does a Hue's conical hat have?
- A. surface B. layers C. frames D. poems
- 20.Adolescence is the period _____ child and young adulthood
- A. for B. between C. and D. from

Mark the letter A, B ,C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

- 21.This place was by far more dangerous than we thought.
- A. place B. by far C. though D. more
- 22.We can't decide where traveling this summer vacation.
- A. vacation B. traveling C. decide D. this
- 23.He wondered how to told the news to his parents.
- A. to B. his C. wondered D. told
- 24.I wish I know his name and his phone number.
- A. number B. his C. know D. and

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

25. Country life has many advantages.

- A. benefits B. positive effects C. convenience D. drawbacks

26. Conical hat is a traditional craft in Hue.

- A. ancient B. historical C. modern D. old

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

27. Although my father is very friendly, he is so strict.

- A. So B. Though C. And D. Because

28. Some people applied for the job, but two of them were refused

- A. turned down B. turned up C. turned on D. turned off

Choose the correct sentence.

29. The policeman asked us _____.

- A. had we seen the accident happen
B. if had we seen the accident happen
C. whether we had seen the accident happen
D. that we had seen the accident happen

30. It is raining now but I don't like it.

- A. I wish it will not rain now B. I wish it does not rain now
C. I wish it is not raining now. D. I wish it were not raining now.

31. I don't know what I should wear.

- A. I don't know what should wear. B. I didn't know what I should wear
C. I don't know what to wear D. I knew what I should wear

32. My mum lived in a small village when she was a girl.

- A. My mum used to live in a small village when she was a girl.
B. My mum use to live in a small village when she was a girl.
C. My mum used to living in a small village when she was a girl.
D. My mum used to lived in a small village when she was a girl.

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Jeans are very popular with (33) _____ people all over the world. Some people say that jeans are the “uniform” of youth. But they haven’t always been popular. The story of jeans started (34) _____ two hundred years ago. People in Genoa, Italy made pants so the cloth made in Genoa (35) _____ “jeanos”. Accordingly, the pants were called “jeans”.

In 1850, a salesman in California began selling pants made of canvas. His name was Levi Strauss. Because they were so strong, “Levi’s pants” became (36) _____ gold miners, farmers and cowboys. Six years later, Levi began making his pants with blue cotton cloth called denim. Soon after, factory workers in the US and Europe began wearing jeans. At the time, young people actually didn’t wear them very much until later on.

33. A. rich B. old C. young D. poor
34. A. utmost B. closely C. hardly D. almost
35. A. called B. calls C. was calling D. was called
36. A. famous B. popular C. good D. wonderful

Read the passage and choose the correct answer

“... In the United States, people celebrate Mother’s Day and Father’s Day. Mother’s Day is celebrated on the second Sunday in May. Father’s Day is celebrated throughout the United States on the third Sunday in June. On this occasion, mother and father usually receive greeting cards and gifts from family members. The best gift of all for an American Mom is a day of leisure. The majority of American mothers have outside jobs as well as housework, so

their working days are often hard. The working mother enjoys the traditional Mother's Day custom of breakfast cooked by her family and served to her on a tray in bed. Later in that day, it's also traditional for the extended family group to get together for dinner, either in a restaurant or in one of their homes ..."

37. When do American people celebrate Mother's Day?

- A. the second Sunday in May.
- B. the third Sunday in June.
- C. on March, 8th.
- D. the second Sunday in June.

38. A day of leisure is the best gift of all for an American Mom?

- A. It's the best gift.
- B. Lucky money
- C. Yes, it is.
- D. Well-done.

39. What do mother and father receive on this occasion?

- A. gifts
- B. greeting cards
- C. money
- D. A&B correct.

40. Where do the family member have their dinner party on this occasion?

- A. family group.
- B. restaurant or their homes
- C. hotel
- D. Stadium